
    
Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would 

like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP 
website here.  

Click to edit this placeholder text. 
Has this newsletter been forwarded to you? 

 

Make sure you never miss this newsletter by signing up to receive them straight to 
your inbox. You can do so by clicking here. 

 

Let's talk about the protective effects of 
relationships! 

https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/about-the-local-safeguarding-children-partnership/newsletters/
https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/about-the-local-safeguarding-children-partnership/newsletters/newsletter-sign-up/


 
Please click on the flyer above to access the booking page: 
 

 

 
 

https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=179


Come and hear about the plans for the new Social 
Care Reforms at a Families First Workshop 
This October, we’re running workshops for all staff and 
managers across the Partnership to explore the 
upcoming Social Care Reforms due to be in place by 
2027. 
The sessions will: 

• Explain the background to the reforms and 
the Care Review 

• Share learning from the 10 Pathfinder Local 
Authorities 

• Explore the Government’s vision: Stable Homes, Built on Love 
• Focus on key strands like Family Led Decision Making, Family 

Help, and Multi-Agency Child Protection Teams 

We’ll also look at how the reforms link to the Children’s Social Care National 
Framework, with outcomes focused on: keeping families together, strengthening 
support networks, keeping children safe, and ensuring stable, loving homes. 
  
These workshops are your chance to learn, share your views, and be part of 
shaping the future of services in Solihull. 
  
You can book using this link.  

 

We have more FREE training from the CSA Centre! 
So far in 2025, over 1000 professionals across the 
Wider West Midlands Regional have attended webinars 
or training delivered by the CSA Centre as part of our 
ongoing work with them to strengthen our response to 
Child Sexual Abuse. The centre has kindly offered to 

deliver a further 4 webinars looking at specific topics such as ‘Harmful Sexual 
Behaviours in Online Contexts’. Please do take advantage of the opportunity to book 
onto this training, for more information and to book your place, click here. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=191
https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/UKSOLIHULL/2025/09/05/file_attachments/3379587/West%20Midlands%20CSA%20Webinar%20and%20Training%20Dates%20%E2%80%93%20September%20-%20November%202025.pdf


The Online Safety Young People's Project is here! 

 
 

New domestic abuse awareness campaign - Partner 
Pack. 
Solihull's Domestic Abuse Partnership Board are asking 
for your support with Solihull Council’s new domestic 
abuse awareness campaign. 
The campaign aims to raise the profile of local advice, 
information, and support services, while challenging 
misconceptions about domestic abuse. 
A partner pack has been developed with materials for 
you to share across your channels. To access and 
download the materials please click here. These 
include: 

• An information and referral guide 
• Information card 
• Website banner 
• 10x A4 posters 
• Social media graphics (with and without text) 
• Social Media captions 

 

 
 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/XZVPCw0myFZ0ojmT8uOsJGlZ_?domain=links-1.govdelivery.com


Training and Development 
 

SSCP Training 
There are still spaces on the following FREE SSCP training 
courses:  
  
Module 3 - Child Protection: The challenges of multi-agency 
working taking place on 30/09/25 09:30-16:30 at Solihull 
Council House, to book a place before registration closes 
on 15/09/25 please click here 
  
Module 6 - Neglect: Impact on child development taking place on 01/10/25 09:30-
16:30 at Solihull Council House. To book a place before registration closes on 
15/09/25 please click here 
  
If you are working with anyone where there are concerns about harm outside 
of the home the following courses are available to support you in your work. 
  
Module 5.1 - Virtual training - an introduction to contextual safeguarding taking place 
07.10.25 09:30 - 12:30 online via Teams. To book a place before registration closed 
on 03.10.25 please click here 
  
Module 5.2 Virtual training- Parents as partners in tackling child exploitation (CE): 
Working with and supporting parents affected by CE taking place on 23.10.25 online 
via Teams. To book a place before booking closes on 23.9.25 please click here 
  
Module 5.3 - Including contextual safeguarding in individual assessments taking 
place on 21.10.25 at the Council House 09:30 - 13:30. To book a place before 
registration closes on 21.9.25 please click here 

 

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email: 
sscp@solihull.gov.uk 
For more useful information, advice and guidance, please 
visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/  
To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please 
visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx 

   

  

  
      

  
  

 

https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=135
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=139
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=167
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=166
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=176
mailto:sscp@solihull.gov.uk
https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Course/CourseDescriptive.aspx?id=168


  Subscriber Services  

Change your subscriptions and modify your password or email address at any time on 
your Subscriber Preferences Page. 

 If you have questions or problems with the subscription service, please 
visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com. 

 Unsubscribe from all Stay Connected emails on the Subscriber Deletion Page . 

 If you would like to contact Solihull Council, you can do so via our website  

This service is provided to you at no charge by Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council. 

 
This email was sent to Email Address using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Solihull Council, Council House, Manor Square, Solihull, West 
Midlands, B91 3QB 

 

 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKSOLIHULL/subscriber/new?preferences=true
https://subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com/
https://admin.govdelivery.com/abe/bulletins/6533199/%5b%5bONECLICK_UNSUB_URL%5d%5d
http://www.solihull.gov.uk/about/contact-us
http://www.solihull.gov.uk/
http://www.solihull.gov.uk/
https://subscriberhelp.granicus.com/

